The Board of Worship and Music would like YOU
to be a part of our worship services!

There are many ways you can be
a servant to God.

*Light and extinguish candles.
*Help with offering.
*Welcome worshippers
*Hand out bulletins.
*Communion preparation and clean up.
*Serve communion.

*Provide special music.

*Read scripture.

*Hand out instruments as needed.

Training is available.

Thank you for being a servant for all!

"Whatever your task, put yourselves into it, as done for the Lord and
not for your masters, since you know that from the Lord you will
receive the inheritance as your reward; you serve the Lord Christ.”
Colossians 3: 23-24




